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Medication Errors 

Reference Number:  RDF1526-23 
Date of Response: 26/05/23 

Further to your Freedom of Information Act request, please find the Trust’s 
response(s) below: 

Please be aware that the Royal Devon University Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust 
(Royal Devon) has existed since 1st April 2022 following the integration of the Northern 
Devon Healthcare NHS Trust (known as Northern Services) and the Royal Devon and 
Exeter NHS Foundation Trust (known as Eastern Services). 

Under the Freedom of Information Act please may I request: 

1. The amount of medication errors that have taken place during the
administration process of medications from 2021-2022 or your latest up to
date record for Northern Devon District Hospital.
Answer: There were 379 medication administration incidents in the financial
year 2021-2022.  The response represents the Northern Devon District
Hospital information only, as requested.


